
 

 

 

 

16 July 2024 
 
Christina Hood 
 
By email: fyi-request-27274-99b0a64f@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Christina 
 
Official information request regarding seismic ratings for student halls 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 16 June 2024: 
 

“I am writing to request under the OIA: 
 
1. For each of the Halls of Residence: 
a. Information on any significant construction or maintenance work that will 
affect residents during the 2025 academic year. 
b. The year of and results of the most recent %NBS seismic assessment. 
c. Any seismic concerns that have been identified since 2016. 
 
2. For those Halls of Residence with precast concrete floor construction, the year 
of and results of the most recent Detailed Seismic Assessment (DSA). 
 
3. For those Halls of Residence that have had seismic concerns identified, 
information on remedial work undertaken and post-remediation %NBS.  
 
I am requesting this information for a student who will be attending VUW in 
2025, who wishes to make informed decisions relating to their personal safety 
and avoid disruption to their living arrangements.” 

We apologise that the material you requested is not available by the due date. We are 
working to get this to you as quickly as we can and hope to do so by the end of the week. 

If you wish to discuss this with us or want any further information, please feel free to 
contact us at OIA Requests oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz.  
 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
 
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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